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All Saints Primary School  
Weekly Parent Email  

W/E 17th June 2022 
Dear All, 
 
Many thanks for everyone who supported The Wurzels concert on Saturday: it was a resounding success. I would like 
to pass on my personal thanks to Vicky and the ASSA team who were so dedicated in making this event happen. I 
have seen how much hard work and how many hours the team put in to make this event so successful: they have 
been incredible. At time of writing, and before we have received our share of the bar takings, ASSA have raised over 
£2500 from this one event. All this money goes directly to enriching the All Saints experience for all pupils.  
 
The bike and scooter stand should be installed by the end of today; please feel free to us it. We are keen to 
encourage pupils to ride / scooter to school.  
 
Finally, yesterday (Thursday), our Year 2 work was moderated by Dorset Council. Schools are picked at random for 
this moderation (about 25% of schools each year), which involves verifying the quality of work, the coverage of the 
syllabus and the accuracy of our assessment. I am delighted to report that the moderation team verified all the 
judgements that we had made and were extremely complementary about the quality of our children’s work. Well 
done to Beth and Julia for all of their hard work.      
 
Performing Arts Summer School 
Amy Parker, our performing arts teacher, will be running a summer school for children aged from 5 – 12 (not just for 
All Saints pupils), here at All Saints, from 1st – 5th August. This week will culminate in a performance for families and 
friends. The cost of the week is £120. If you are interested please book places via powerofperforming@gmail.com . 
 
Royal Marines Association Performance 
The amazing Royal Marines Association Band are performing a ‘Last Night of the Proms’ concert at Bishops Caundle 
Church from 7 – 9:30pm on Saturday 2nd July. This is an important fundraiser for the Church, as their roof is in 
desperate need of repair. Tickets cost £15 and are available from the village shop or garage. Having attended this 
event pre Covid, I can confirm it is an evening not to be missed. 
 
Sports Day  
Sports Day will be happening on Friday 01st July. In the morning, all pupils will be taking part in our Duathlon which is 
a swim then a run. The afternoon will consist of more traditional sports day events. 

Parents and guests are invited to join us from midday onwards. The PTA will be cooking and selling burgers 
between 12-1pm. They will also be selling drinks and ice-lollies. If you wish to enjoy a burger with your child, please 
remember to cancel any Hot School Meal that has been booked. It will be lovely to see a big attendance at this 
event.     

Swimming Pool Money 
There are some parents who have not yet paid the swimming donation. Please do help us out with this (I am not 
allowed to use any school money to subsidise this provision).                                                                                                                                                                                           

Children's Summer Activities in Dorset 
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Pupil Premium families can enjoy these for free. Simply to pre-register to receive a passcode via text/email. They can 
then enter/share this code when booking activities. They can register online: www.dorsetcouncil.gov.uk/summer-in-
dorset or by calling 01305 252261. 

Have a great weekend, 

Nigel 
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